
GAFFNEY LANE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION (GLNA) 
Tuesday, May 21, 2024 
Community Room, Community Development Building, 695 Warner Parrott Road, Oregon City 
 
 
Our meeting started at 6:30pm and ended at 8:10pm.  
   
We had 38 in attendance in person plus 4 more online!  
 
Police Chief Shaun Davis gave us statistics in the Gaffney Lane neighborhood, and criminal 
activity, homelessness in Oregon City in general. We were introduced to Officer Alex Mawson, 
he is our liaison with the police department. He works night shift so email is the easiest way to 
communicate with him.   
Email: amawson@or-city.org and work cell is 971-420-4135.   
   
Mayor Denyse McGriff gave encouragement to join local committees and activities. Told us of 
her background in Oregon City.   
   
Assistant City Engineer Josh Wheeler spoke about sidewalk/tree removal reimbursement 
program and fielded many questions.   
   
We elected GLNA officers for the next 18 months (since our Bylaws call for terms ending in 
November):  
o       Chair: Dave Hunt  
o       Vice Chair: Shelly Alway  
o       Secretary: Deanna Hauck  
o       Treasurer: Christine Core  
o       CIC Representatives: Betty Mumm and Shelly Alway  
o       Other Steering Committee members: Duane Hanson, Dean Hauck, and Michael Sullivan 
(and we have one more person who is interested in joining and will be decided in our July 
meeting)   
   
· We set our regular meeting schedule: Third Tuesdays of the month at 6:30PM (full GLNA in 
person at the Community Development Community Room in odd months like May and July; and 
Steering Committee via Zoom in even months like June and August)  
   
Submitted by Deanna Hauck, GLNA Secretary 
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